
Pelican Rapids Schools Weekly Schedule & Updates  5-21-21

Week of May 24-27 

▪ The In-Person Learning Model will continue for students in grades Pre-K-6 & 7-12. 

▪ The schedule for the last week of school is shown below:
 

 
 

Important COVID-19 Health & Safety Guideline Update 
 
Students and staff must continue to follow the face-covering 
requirements as stated in the Safe Learning Plan through the end of 
the 2020-21 school year (May 27 at midnight). 
 

Beginning May 28, the new guidance for Safely Ending COVID-19 
Restrictions goes into effect which eliminates: 
 

 limits on group sizes 
 social distancing 
 mask requirements for vaccinated individuals 

 

Details can be found on the COVID-19 Health & Safety Resources 
section of the website. 
 

As of May 28, masks will be optional. 
 
Commencement & Other Graduation Activities 
 

• Click for Details  
 
Summer Program Registration 
 
This includes access to our new online payment system! 
 

• If you haven’t registered your kids yet, please do it as soon as 

possible. This helps us to plan sufficient staffing for our 

programs. 

• You can access our online registration here: 

https://www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us/Domain/454 
• We will continue to post any summer program updates on our 

website and Facebook pages. 
 

COVID-19 Test Results 
 
If you (or anyone in your household) has a positive COVID test result please 
contact Cherie Lynnes, District COVID Coordinator at 218-863-5910 x 4354 or 
clynnes@vikes.us 
 
 

https://www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us/Domain/321
https://www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=8&ModuleInstanceID=3860&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=4910&PageID=9
https://www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us/Domain/454
file://Prfile-02/StaffData$/bwontor/My%20Documents/+COVID-19/+COVID%20DASHBOARD/WEEKLY%20SCHEDULE%20UPDATES/clynnes@vikes.us

